April 4, 2022.

Jayson Faulkner,
President,
Cascade Skyline Gondola Project.

Dear Jayson:

We are writing to let you know of the Chilliwack Outdoor Club’s support of the Cascade Skyline
Gondola Project.

During the past 46 years our club has been and continues to be actively involved in non-
motorized outdoor recreating opportunities and trail maintenance primarily in the Chilliwack
area and its immediate environs. We believe your eco-cultural tourism amenity will provide safe
non-motorized access to nature and open up more backcountry areas for our 250 plus
members, their guests and families.

As a club we commend your respectful and collaborative approach to Cheam First Nations, on
whose lands your project is taking place, and the environmentally sensitive stance taken.

We also wish to voice our opposition to the proposed Bridal Veil Mountain Resort, a large ski
resort which does not represent our values of caring for the environment, access for everyone
to enjoy the outdoors and an educational-cultural experience for the public — all of which your
project will provide as demonstrated in your highly successful sister project, the Sea to Sky
Gondola in Squamish, BC.

Our club is very excited about the project and wishes you much success in bringing the
Gondola to our area.

Respectfully submitted,

Christine Camilleri,
Acting President,
Chilliwack Outdoor Club.



